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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS AND COMPANY WEBSITE

The board of Directors (the “Board”) of KK Culture Holdings Limited (the “Company”) hereby 
announces that with effect from 31 October 2018, the Company’s principal place of business has 
been changed to:

44/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong

and its telephone and fax number have been changed to 3891 3399 and 3891 3350 respectively.

The Board also announces that with effect from 31 October 2018, the Company’s website has been 
changed to www.kk-culture.com.
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